

NEWSLETTER



Volume 9 No 26. 15th April 2016

Dates for the summer term

Welcome back!

We hope you all had an enjoyable and restful Easter break. The term has started well and we are all in the swing of things. We hope you enjoy our new look newsletter which has some new features.

Each week we will showcase some learning across the school that shows variety, depth and engagement. We are very proud of what the children learn at Friars and how they go about learning and want to share it with you.

We will also include a thought for the week that relates to the assembly theme and value that we have focused on that week.

Finally, dates for the term will be a standing feature and we will highlight any events that are new each week. This newsletter will continue to be sent home with children and posted on the website weekly.

Children's learning at Friars:

Selma and Kaylin in Y5 did some excellent work about cinemas in the 1950s. Miss Howes' grandfather owned a cinema so they emailed her dad who had worked in their to ask questions. They were lucky to have access to such a good primary source of evidence for their research. Below is one slide from their very impressive presentation



Tuesday 19th April—Y3 to London Zoo

Friday 22nd April— Parent coffee morning 9-9:30 ICT suite

Wednesday 27th April – Year 5 to Into University

Thursday 28th April - Y3 to Dulwich Wood

Monday 2nd May – bank holiday. **Tuesday 3rd May** - Y4 to science / art workshop

Thursday 5th May— Parent coffee morning 9-9:30 ICT suite

Friday 6th May—Y4 to Horniman Museum

Monday 9th – Thursday 12th May – KS2 SATs week

Friday 13th May—Y5 to Science Museum

Monday 16th May – final Year 2 swimming session

Monday 16th – Friday 20th May – Application focus week

Thursday 19th May—Parent coffee morning 9-9:30 ICT suite

Friday 20th May—Big Dance festival **Monday 23rd May** – Y6 start swimming sessions

Wednesday 25th May – RE focus day (Judaism)

Friday 27th May – Southwark Primary Schools dance festival @ The Scoop Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June – Half term break

Thought for the week on self esteem:

"If you think you can, or if you think you can't , you are right"

Tel: 020 7207 1807

E-mail: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk **Web:** www.friarsprimaryschool.com

Have a great weekend! Yours sincerely, J. Burtt, Headteacher



for asking and answering questions about our new topic in 'growing'.

Well Done!



KS2

Year 6

Maurycy Gleba

for being a delightful enthusiastic member of the class. We're lucky to have you.

Well Done!



Assembly theme / value for next week:

Friendship



	Class	ATTENDANCE
1st	3	94.2&
2nd	4	93.2%
3rd	2	93.1%
4th	6	92.7%
5th	5	92.0%
6th	1	89.0%
7th	R	88.85



	Class	ON TIME
1st	6	97.4%
2nd	2	96.6%
3rd	3	95.5%
4th	4	94.9%
5th	5	94.0%
6th	1	91.9%
7th	R	91.5%